
Dokumen Ini Ditandatangani secara Elektronik.
Validasi dapat dilihat melalui scan QR-Code.

OJK-141124-076795

ANNOUNCEMENT

NUMBER PENG-63/PD.02/2024

ABOUT

REVOCATION OF THE LICENSE FOR THE SHARIA UNIT OF PT ASURANSI BINTANG
TBK

According to the completion of the transfer of portfolio from the Sharia Unit of PT

Asuransi Bintang Tbk., it is hereby announced that upon the request of PT Asuransi

Bintang Tbk, the Financial Services Authority (OJK) has issued the Decision of the

Board of Commissioners of the Financial Services Authority Number KEP-

642/PD.02/2024 dated November 7, 2024, regarding the revocation of the license for

the Sharia Unit of PT Asuransi Bintang Tbk.

The Sharia Unit of PT Asuransi Bintang Tbk is located at Jalan RS. Fatmawati No. 32,

South Jakarta.

With the revocation of the license for the establishment of the Sharia Unit, PT Asuransi

Bintang Tbk is prohibited from conducting business activities based on Shariah

principles.

This announcement should be widely disseminated.

Set in Jakarta

At the date of 17 November 2024

Head of Licensing and Specialized

Inspection for Insurance, Surety and

Pension Fund Industry Department

Asep Iskandar
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